

Mr M Taha 144 Curlew Court Heron House Gurnell Grove London W13 0AH

15 December 2016

Supporter No.: 39550

(Please quote this number on any correspondence)

Dear Mr Taha

Thank you so much for supporting World Horse Welfare's Christmas Gift Appeal and for giving your generous donation to help the hundreds of horses and ponies that rely upon us for their care and their futures. Your gift means that we can rescue many more horses like Maggie, her foal Rosie and adopted foal Jim this winter and continue our work in preventing the abuse of horses across the UK.

Maggie and her foal's story is one that unfortunately we see all too often, Maggie was in a truly terrible state as you would have seen and read in our appeal for funds and it was tragic that Maggie did not survive. Tragically Maggie's own neglect had already caused too much damage to her liver and under veterinary advice she had to be put to sleep to save her from any further suffering. Rosie and Jim are with us at Glenda Spooner Farm, our rescue and rehoming centre, where they continue to receive the vital nutrition and tender loving care they need to grow as healthy and happy foals.

It is only through the support of donors like you who fund the teams at our centres that Rosie and Jim are doing so well. They can both enjoy the happy and secure futures they deserve and when they are ready we will be able to find them loving new homes through our rehoming scheme.

Please remember that there are many ways to stay updated with our work and latest news, through our website at www.worldhorsewelfare.org or, if you prefer, visit our Facebook page or follow us on Twitter news feed.

Thank you for being a vital part of World Horse Welfare - we simply can't maintain our work improving horse welfare without your help.

Yours sincerely

Roly Owers

Roly Owers Chief Executive

